NOTICE OF AWARD

04 june 2023

MR. YOUNG BAE KIM
Blue Whale Real Estate Agent

Dear Mr. Kim,

The Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea (PDOT-Korea) wishes to thank you for participating in
our call for real estate agents to offer properties and submit quotations for a storage space near
PDOT-Korea office (Jung-gu or nearby area).

Resulting from the inspection of the proposed storage spaces, we are pleased to inform you that Blue
Whale Realty’s proposed storage space and quotation best suited the Terms of Reference. As such,
we award the contract to your company to be the real estate agent to mediate the subsequent real

estate contract and other arrangements between the property owner, Mr. Jae Chul Jin and PDOT-
Korea.

We shall issue a separate “Notice to Proceed” that will indicate the start of your engagement with us.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided below and
email back to us the signed copy at lily@Philippinetourism.co.kr and amy@philippinetourism.co.kr.

Very truly yours,

MAéIA CORAZON JORDA-APO

Director
Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Acknowledgment Receipt:

Date: 2623, 4. &
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